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Chris  

I am sure that by now all our church members will have heard of the sudden death of 

Robert Taunton. 

 

I am now able to let you know that a service to celebrate Robert’s life will be held in our 

church at 12.00 on Tuesday 11th July.  All are welcome.  Robert’s family will be attending a 

private service earlier in the day at Worthing Crematorium. 

Robert had a lifelong association with our church, from the days of the Congregational 

Church through to the United Reformed Church and eventually to the United Church.  His 

love of music involved him in many local choirs and orchestras. Add to that his love of 

fishing and rugby and one immediately realises just how much we have to celebrate when 

remembering his life. We will remember his commitment to our community and building 

with thanksgiving, 

Robert will be sadly missed and all our prayers are with Carol and her family at this time.  

 

 
Who shall separate us from the love of Christ? Shall trouble or hardship or persecu-
tion or famine or nakedness or danger or sword? 

 
  

No, in all these things we are more than conquerors through him who loved us. For I 

am convinced that neither death nor life, neither angels nor demons,
[k
neither the 

present nor the future, nor any powers, neither height nor depth, nor anything else in 

all creation, will be able to separate us from the love of God that is in Christ Jesus 

our Lord. 

Romans Chapter 8 verses  35 and 37-39 

https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Romans%208&version=NIV#fen-NIV-28155k


 

 Dates for your diary 

Saturday 8th July   7.30pm Edwin James Festival Choir PROM CONCERT 

Tickets £10 available on the door. 

 Saturday 30th September   Friends of the Mombasa Children will be celebrating 20 years as a 

registered charity.  2.00pm in church, followed by a tea.  

Friday and Saturday 24th and 25th November   Christmas Tree and Crib Festival. 

Preachers in June and July 

Sunday 25th June    Revd. Geoff Bell  (Communion)    

Sunday  2nd July    Lynne James 

Sunday 9th July     Chris  Azzaro 

Sunday 16th July    Wendy Corney 

Sunday 23rd July    Adam Cook 

Sunday 30th July     Nigel Stapley                   (Communion) 

  

Friday services are mainly be taken by  Chris Azzaro or Revd Norman Croft 

 On Friday mornings the church is open from 10.15am  until 12.00    The short service is at 

11.00am. Tea/Coffee is available before and after the service. Donations for the refreshments will 

support the Feeding programme at Unity School, Mombasa. 

 

  

News of the family 

 Norman and Doreen Redington have recovered and have been able to attend church recently. 

Pictures from the recent Art Exhibition held by yje 

Friends of the Mombasa Children 


